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New South Wales 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

20 September 2023 

Nick Kaldas 
Chair, Royal Commission into Defence and Veteran Suicide 
GPO Box 3273 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

By email: dvsrc.enquiries@royalcommission.gov.au 

Dear Mr Kaldas, 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

I refer to the above Inquiry, and to my letter of 18 September 2023. 

Material before the Inquiry 

In addition to the documents identified in my letter of 18 September 2023, you are referred to in one further 
document, namely the Third Statement of Sergeant Geoffrey Steer, dated 19 September 2023 (SC01.85731). 

Please find a copy of this document enclosed. 

Please find documents tendered before the Inquiry in relation to this hearing available on the Inquiry's 
website at the following address: https://lgbtib.specialcommission.nsw.gov.au/hearings/public-hearing-2-
commencin -5-december-2022 . I note there has been a slight amendment to the Inquiry's URL since my 
previous letter. However, I note that the previous URL contains a link to the Inquiry's current website. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Enzo Camporeale on 0498 484 133 or at 
enzo.camporeale@specialcommission.nsw.gov.au if you have any queries in relation to this matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Solicitor Assisting the Inquiry 
Encl. (1) 
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